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TRANSLATION 

Excerpts 

Note No. 2935/2dsng 

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation presents its compliments to the 

Embassy of Ukraine in the Russian Federation and, with reference to the Embassy’s Note No. 4.5.1/1-

175/2000 of 7 April 2000, has the honour to inform it of the following.  

[description of the detention of Bosphorus and its crew] 

In this connection, the Russian Side cannot leave without response the overt and blunt 

violation by the Ukrainian fishermen of fishing regulations. 

Nevertheless, the above-mentioned facts do not affect the principled position of the Russian 

Side both on the status of the Sea of Azov and on fishing in its waters. The Russian Side reaffirms its 

commitment to the Russian and Ukrainian fisheries agreements, including control over fishing 

activities of individuals and legal entities of Russia and Ukraine.  

The Ministry avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Embassy the assurance of its 

highest consideration. 

/Seal: The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the 

Russian Federation/ 

Moscow, 15 April 2000 

EMBASSY OF UKRAINE 

Moscow 
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